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Bill Lane Scholarship Award 

Requirements 
 

Scholarships:  There are two scholarships, a $2,000 award and $1,000 award, 

sponsored by the Mounted Patrol Foundation, and Friends of Huddart 

and Wunderlich Parks. 

 

Candidates can apply for the above scholarship awards by meeting ALL of the following 

requirements in the year in which the scholarship is awarded: 

1. Be a high school junior or senior 

2. Either A) be a rodeo contestant or B) be competing to be a Rodeo 

Queen/Princess at the 4th of July Woodside Junior Rodeo 

3. Complete the Scholarship Application form, including the following: 

• Submit an essay describing your educational goals, and how these goals 

will help preserve both horsemanship and the western lifestyle that Bill 

Lane cultivated through his publishing business  

• Submit either a sealed academic transcript or an electronic transcript 

directly from your school 

• Submit two different clear photographs of yourself with your horse(s). 

4. Completed and signed applications must be received by updated date of June 

19th. 

 

Candidates will be evaluated on several criteria, including, but not limited to: 

• Rodeo involvement 

• Financial need 

• Academic record 

• Extracurricular activities 

• Work experiences 

• Honors and awards 

• Essay quality 
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Bill Lane Scholarship Award 

Requirements, continued 

 

Timeline: 

New date: June 19th - Completed and signed applications are due 

June 30th – Deadline to select the winner 

July 4th - Scholarships will be presented at the Woodside Junior Rodeo 

 

 

Submit entries either: 

by email: scholarship@MountedPatrolFoundation.org 
 
or by mail/courier: 

Mounted Patrol Foundation 
ATTN: Rodeo Scholarship Award 
521 Kings Mountain Road 
Woodside, CA    94062-4209 

 
 
 


